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PUBLIC NOTICE



RELOCATION OF 
THE OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC PROSECUTIONS

Providenciales, Turks and Caicos Islands, 24th June 2024 – This serves to inform the general public that the Office of The Director of Public Prosecutions has been relocated to our new location at the Salt Mills Plaza, Grace Bay.

In the meantime, please for your patience if you experience any slight delay in contacting us by email or telephone, while today we work assiduously to ensure that our communication systems are fully functional. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]We sincerely thank our staff and everyone (including persons from other departments and our service providers) who have assisted us with our relocation, especially over the weekend.
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